From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 22 June 2018 11:21

To: Trishna Kerai

Subject: Re: LBE v Cordell - bundle [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Dear Trishna

Thank you for the update really need to know if they will do the adjournment, and they have done
nothing not even got the bundles to me on time, and never sent the court order of the 30/06/2018,
when this should have been emailed to me as soon as they got it but was not, it was lucky 1 was
calling the court.

But its the same old thing and they just want to rail road my son,

And why is none of the orders signed by a judge as they should have been, and why are they allowing
an employment judge to hear this sort of case.

Regards
Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 22 Jun 2018, at 09:47, Trishna Kerai <Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk> wrote:

Dear Lorraine,

Thank you for your email and the bundles.

| am in the process of applying for legal aid.

As discussed, | have requested an adjournment via email. | will send the Court another email this
afternoon to chase this.

Kind regards,

Trishna Kerai | Caseworker | Magistrates Court Department

T: 0208 888 5225 M: 07790 993 860
E: trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

W: www.stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk
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